William Jewell College Liberty, Missouri 64068 781-8278 • 781-3806

June 25, 1987

Carl W. Dabelstein 8209 West 78th Street Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Carl,

Thank you for your reception report. This letter is to confirm your reception of KWJC Radio, on 91.9 MHz, on June 12, 1987.

KWJC broadcasts in stereo with an output power of 250 watts. We are the broadcast service of William Jewell College. During the regular school year, we broadcast full-time, from 6 a.m. to 1 a.m. seven days a waek. During the summer months, and during school vacation periods, we attempt to stay on the air with reduced hours. This summer, our broadcast schedule is 2 p.m. until 11 p.m., Monday - Saturday, and 8 a.m. to 11 p.m. on Sundays.

I'm enclosing a bumper sticker. If you would like a KWJC T-shirt, they are available for a ten dollar donation. I'll add your name to our mailing list for future program guides.

Thanks again for listening to KWJC radio.

Sincerely,

Philip A. Thompsen

General Manager